
 

 

p   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Longhill Primary School 
Newsletter Issue 24 
Friday 24th May 2024 

General news  
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
We are at the end of what has been a long but very enjoyable term where the children 
have worked really hard and produced some excellent work!  
 
As we look forward to the second half of the Summer term we start to look ahead to 
September. The transition days where children get the chance to spend time with their 
new teachers are now going to take place on 11th and 12th of July, further information 
regarding new class teachers for September will be sent out after half term. The meetings 
for parents of Foundation 1 and Foundation 2 parents will still take place at the original 
times – please see the diary dates below.  
 
Last week our year 6 children completed their Key Stage 2 SATS. Well done to each and 
every one of the children who were brilliant throughout the week and really did try their 
best. There’s still plenty of work to do before the children leave us for year 7 but there 
will be lots for them to enjoy between now and the end of term. 
 
Just a reminder that the children return to school after the half term break on Wednesday 
5th June. Have a lovely holiday and we look forward seeing you all when we return for the 
final half term of the year.   
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mr Batty and Mrs Pearce 
 
 
 
 
Attendance figure to date  
 
The attendance figure to date for the whole school is 94.1%  
                                        

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lunch menu – here is the new menu for the Summer term: 
https://longhillprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Lunch-Menu-summer-
2024.pdf  
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dates for your diary 
 
Friday 24th May – Break for half term  
Wednesday 5th June – Children return to school  
Week beginning 8th July – Year 6 transition week  
Thursday 11th July/Friday 12th July  - Transition days 
Monday 15th July at 10am – new to F2 parents meeting 10am/new to year 1 
parents meeting 2pm    
 
 
 
Click below for a link to the term dates 
 
https://longhillprimary.org.uk/term-dates/  
 

 
 
 

Active learning  - See if your children would like to play this game at home. 
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